Data Request Received: 03/16/20
Request No. 0337

Submitted by: Kim Bolin (kim.bolin@psc.mo.gov).

— Liberty Utilities
_— EMPIRE DISTRICT
The Empire District Electric Company
A Liberty Utilities Company
Case No. ER-2019-0374
MPSC Data Request — 0337

Date of Response: 04/01/20
Respondent: Joshua Tupper

REQUEST:

When was the last coal delivery made to Asbury?

RESPONSE:

The last coal delivery received by the Asbury plant was on November 14, 2019 from Phoenix Coal Sales

in the amount of 202.59 tons.
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